KBEZ-O3FM

MAKES You FEeL Gooo

September 21, 1987

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
8209 w. 78th St.
Overland Park, KS 66204

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Please accept this letter as confirmation of your reception,
of KBEZ Radio on September 2, 1987. Attached is a copy of your
letter for your files. Thank you very much for the notification
of reception. I hope the Easy sounds of KBEZ are as pleasurable
to you as they are to our listeners in Tulsa.

I have enclosed some of our specialty items for your enjoy-
ment.

Sincerely,

//mﬁj/f%)

T1m Van Maren
Operations Manager
KBEZ 93FM
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